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Dear Governcor Nikki Haley:

Az a fellow resident of South Carclina, I urge you to please SUPPORT the
following pro-gun bills:

H 3025, permitless carry legislation, which would allow any law-abiding citizen
who may lawfully possess a handgun to carry a handgun for personal protection,
without the need to first acquire a permit.

H 379% which would expand recognition of Right-to-Carry permits to include the
state of Georgia.

H 4703 which would clarify the Protection of Persons and Property Act (South
Carclina's "Castle Doctrine') to ensure that a defendant who is denied
protection from prosecution under this Act is able to immediately appeal such a
denial. H 4703 passed the House with no votes in opposition.

Also, please work to pass legislation that will strongly advance the rights of
law-abiding citizens who choose to carry firearmm for personal protection by
ensuring that South Carolina recognizes wvalid Right to Carry permits issued by
all other states.

Once again, I urge you to please support these critical bills which help
protect my Right to Keep and Bear Arms.

Sincerely,

Charles Eolt

1405 Stonehurst Dr
Anderson, SC 29821-25%52




